

Seattle Pups and Handlers



Best in Show Meeting

Meeting to discuss best in show details

When Tue, Oct 15 2024 at 07:30 PM

Conferencing Join via Zoom
[https://us06web.zoom.us/j/3627646870?](https://us06web.zoom.us/j/3627646870?pwd=bFpxMUUwMGxuKzdFQ0FvSWJlTUdrdz09)
[pwd=bFpxMUUwMGxuKzdFQ0FvSWJlTUdrdz09](https://us06web.zoom.us/j/3627646870?pwd=bFpxMUUwMGxuKzdFQ0FvSWJlTUdrdz09) (ID: 3627646870)

Minutes

1. Open meeting

Leading meeting: Flash

In attendance: Nightcat, Biscuit, Sinn, Tye

2. Venue and Date

Prior Chair was in contact with Roxy @ Neighbours for a date the weekend of 11/23. Can we get this confirmed? To be confirmed by [DATE]

Unicorn never responded. Neighbours hard to get a hold of. Lumberyard is a good option but its far out. Cuff early afternoon show. Could do instead of mosh Nov 9.

If not, need a backup venue.

Nov 23 - Not keen. Too early

Nov 30

Dec 7

Dec 14 - No, this is the holiday party weekend.

Flexible on time.

Nightcat has Roxy's number and will reach out. Need reply by Nov 22.

Reach out to Lumberyard to see availability after Nov 22.

Onyx will check if 30th or 7th work for them.

Concerned about pulling it off Nov or Dec and putting on a sub par show.

Biscuit will check with Onyx about these dates:

Jan 18

Jan 25

 Venue.txt

3. Partner Organization(s)

Confirm committee is on board for asking Onyx NW and Onyx Pearls NW to both participate.

Believe we can get enough Onyx volunteers. Pearls much smaller. Should offer it at least. Biscuit will reach out to Yolanda. Biscuit is already in touch with Damien.

Send formal proposal to contacts with both orgs by [DATE]

 Partner_orgs.txt

4. Judges

Status of Judges and who has been asked or decided. Need confirmation by [DATE]

- Cherub Onyx [previously confirmed]
- Justin [confirmed]
- Rover [tentatively confirmed, pending date]
- Onyx Pearls member, possibly Yolanda
- Representative from Sponsor (In priority: Doghouse, Sergius & Bacchus, Happy Hole Toys, FetchNW)

If someone cancels, ask Baus.

 [Judges.txt](#)

5. Emcee

Possible candidates below; need to confirm by [DATE]

- Aleksa Manilla (cost may be ~\$500, would need to check)
- Debit & Shade (have offered to do it for free)
- Sister Coochie (has also offered for free)

Flash is partial to Debit & Shade. Either would be happy working with Sister Coochie.

 [Emcees.txt](#)

6. Run of show (tentative)

Table until next meeting.

Need a DJ: Maybe Spike or Hunter or another DJ from camp?

 [BiS_tentative_run_of_show.docx](#)

7. ASL Interpreters

Per Sinn, Justin has offered to help us retain interpreter(s) for the event once we have a date set.

2 interpreters for 3 hours. Possibly about \$75. = \$450 total?

 [ASL.txt](#)

8. Contestant signups

How do these function? When do we want to have these out?

Shouldn't recruit until things are locked down. Hopefully by Nov 1st we'll have venue/dates.

 Signups.txt

9. November SEA-PAH "invasion" of Onyx social (11/1)

Good way to build bonds, especially if anyone is interested in BiS. Can advertise this mid-October, and have BiS signups go up just before or after?

Every first Friday. Nov 1, Dec 6, and Jan 3 at CC's. (6-9pm)

Hopefully do pair up on Dec 6th or earlier if it works out for Onyx at our social or mosh.

 invasion.txt

10. Artwork/Media/Advertising

Wait to hype it officially until we have dates set.

No theme yet. Stay as dog show. Biscuit will ask Onyx if they have any ideas.

Have artist from Camp K9 still willing to help out.

Budget: About \$500 last year.

Art: Maybe \$100

Photos: Can do at Sinn's house.

Incidentals: \$100

ASL: \$450

Estimate: \$650 budget.

End of minutes.

Summary of matters arising are tabled on the following page.

Minutes of Best in Show Meeting on Tue, Oct 15 2024

Summary of Attachments

Attachments

Item	File Name
2.	Venue.txt
3.	Partner_orgs.txt
4.	Judges.txt
5.	Emcees.txt
6.	BiS_tentative_run_of_show.docx
7.	ASl.txt
8.	Signups.txt
9.	invasion.txt

Attachments can be found under your TidyHQ admin account at:
Storage > Meetings > [Best in Show Meeting](#)